
Project Purpose: 
The new water main will enhance 
service and reliability to customers 
living in this area – providing a 
constant supply of safe, clean 
drinking water.

Project Status: 
WSSC Water contractor, Sagres 
Construction Corporation, will be 
replacing approximately 0.7 miles of 
24-inch water main along Clopper 
Rd. (between Bayberry Dr. and 
Cinnamon Dr.)

Work Remaining:
0.67 miles of 24” diameter water 
main.

Project Start:
Beginning mid-May 2024

What to Expect: 
New water mains will be installed which 
involves constructing a trench in a section 
of the pavement. Aboveground pipes may 
be temporarily installed along the roadway 
edge to maintain the same quality of 
water service to our customers during this 
project.

There may be temporary changes to 
traffic patterns and/or parking restrictions, 
however residents will still have access to 
their homes. WSSC Water will provide 
48-hour advance notice prior to any 
parking restrictions. Anticipated work 
hours are Monday-Friday from 8:00 a.m. – 
4:00 p.m. Work may occasionally extend 
beyond these hours to complete specific 
tasks. 

Key Contacts:  
WSSC Water Construction Manager                    
Collins Njoku 
240.882.2742 • Collins.Njoku@wsscwater.com 
   
Technical Contract Supervisor 
Terry Wilkins 
240.848.2374 • Terry.Wilkins@wsscwater.com 

Anticipated Completion: Winter 2024 - weather permitting
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